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Repealing a ballot measure that has been protecting the state, and frankly the world, 

since 1990 is harsh.  Removing protections from the addition of more nuclear waste 

to our state is ludicris.  Producing highly reactive nuclear waste in hopes of slowing 

now obvious climate change is not solving our ultimate hope of a livable planet.   


